
 

Dear Parents, 

Lighthouse Books is Good Shepherd Lutheran’s School preferred provider for stationery and text book requirements. 

We appreciate the liaison we have with your school and the support you extend to a wholly SA owned company 

which has proudly been servicing South Australian Schools for over 40 years. 

We aim to take away the stress and time it takes for you to purchase your child’s requirements for the new school 

year by ordering on-line, with delivery straight to your doorstep. Ordering with Lighthouse Books enables us to 

provide a job opportunity to students during the Xmas holiday break. 

BOOKLIST INFORMATION FROM LIGHTHOUSE BOOKS 

Orders for your child’s subject requirements for 2024 can be ordered via www.lighthousebooks.com.au but only after 

the 17 November. If this is your first time placing an order with Lighthouse Books you will be required to register and 

create an account first.  

Please ensure that you order correctly as stationery is not refundable. Some items may have been marked 

compulsory by your school and will automatically load to your shopping basket. 

Orders lodged and paid for from 17 November will be delivered to your nominated address during December and 

January 2024. 

Please note that prices are an indication only at time of printing and may be subject to change. 

PAYMENT OPTIONS & FEES 

Payment can be made by credit card at the time of placing your order (1.5% card fee will apply) and you will receive a 

receipt from Eway. 

Bpay option is also available. Please use Biller Code and Reference Number as detailed on your invoice. 

An administration fee of $15.95 will be charged to each order. 

Orders will not be processed until they are paid for.  

LATE ORDERS 

Please ensure that you place your order before 15 December (Last day of term) as orders received after this date will 

be charged an extra $12.95 service fee to cover the cost of additional ordering, packaging and distribution during this 

peak period.  

This fee does not guarantee your order will be delivered prior to the start of Term 1 2024. 

All booklist enquiries should be directed to Lighthouse Books – booklist@lighthousebooks.com.au 

Thank you for shopping with us. 
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